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Callington Community College warmly invites 
you to its annual Open Events for Year 5 and 6 

students and families. 

An opportunity for prospective  
parents/carers to come and visit us and see 

why we would be a perfect choice  
for your school  application. 

 

Open Evening 
Thursday 4th October 6pm—8pm 

 

Open Morning 
Monday 8th October 9am—11am 

 

Our staff and students are looking forward to 
showing you the College.  

 

Open Events  2018 

Welcome to the first edition of the Callington Voice. It has, as always, 
been a very busy start to the school year; it has also been a very  
successful start, in spite of the fact that the College has experienced 
some technical issues with our ICT infrastructure – a big thank you 
must go to Mr Lucas (Assistant Network Manager) who has worked 
really hard to get all systems back up and running. 

Our students look marvellous in their uniforms. They are all wearing 
their blazers with pride. The students have been very positive particu-
larly about all the changes and improvements to the College. As well 
as the usual annual holiday works, there have been a number of  
projects: Library / Study Centre - phase 1 of the transformation of this 
space is nearly complete (we will keep you posted with updates). 
Relocation of our Reprographics Service, the First Aid Room and the 
creation of our Learning Recovery Room. There has been significant 
amounts of renewal and replacement of ICT equipment. You may 
have noticed also improved security with the installation of a new 
fence and CCTV. The works continue with a new Tennis Dome due to 
be constructed and ready for after half-term. Our site team are a 
credit to the College and achieved so much in a short space of 
time.  

It’s great to be back at the College and our new Year 7 students are 
settling in well and starting to get to know each other, their teachers 
and the College routines. We would also like to welcome our new 
starters in other year groups and their families to our College. 

Welcome back!  

‘’Brilliant, very informative 
and friendly, the student tour 
guides were confident and 

showed the College off well’’ 


